
DELEGATION RECORD COMMENTS 

 

15. Proposed Changes to the Garbage Container Limit 

 D Szoller, 400 Wilkins Street – reiterating the comments as contained in the attached 

communication and challenging the committee to revisit this within the next couple of years 

for a further reduction to two think of the other layers of activity going on globally. 

 Mary, Westmount – advising she doesn’t believe in garbage cans because her guy just 

throws everything on the lawn and the road getting it everywhere, advising that due to this 

she puts out bags, questioning why, if the impact is so small, are we changing the limit to 

3, asking if anyone has looked at townhouses and condominiums, suggesting that they 

just throw their garbage on the ground and have no limit and don’t pay taxes,  stating that 

she pays $5,100.00 in taxes per year, suggesting they throw out lots of unrecyclable items 

including children’s toys, mattresses, diving boards, indicating that not everything is 

recyclable including women’s products, furniture, questioning that unless someone else is 

taking it how long does this stuff stay in a landfill. 

 George Sinclair, 24 Bellview Avenue – advising he supports the reduction of containers; 

asking if anyone in the Municipality has given consideration to the idea of trying to intercept 

edible food before it goes into the dumpster behind grocery stores, stating he understands 

this is not the same issue, requesting that consideration be given at the local level to the 

idea of intercepting, redirecting edible food disposal from grocery stores and restaurants 

to some useful purpose. 


